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Message from the Chair
Brendan Burke 



Res Gestae: What Have We Been Up To?





Faculty Profile: Alejandro Sinner







With 10 UVic students, Brendan Burke led the first Semester in Greece program from January to
March 2017. Living at the Canadian Institute in Greece hostel, the students lived and studied in
Athens for two months and then hit the road, visiting Crete, the Peloponnese, Northern and central
Greece. The program was a great success and will run again in Winter 2019. If you are interested
contact bburke@uvic.ca





https://extrweb.uvic.ca/uvic-greek-and-roman-studies

